
From: Anna Carter
To: McRae, Angela
Subject: Re: Changing of the time of council meetings to 9:30am
Date: March 12, 2019 1:46:59 PM

Hello Angela,

I am resident of ward 14 and I writing to express my strong feelings that City Council meetings should continue to
be held at 5pm as to accommodate as many members of the public as possible. Changing of this time is not in the
best interest of the public and I feel is a direct attempt by some councillors to see fewer community activists attend
meetings. The utmost degree of transparency and accountability to the public should always be a he main priority. It
is the only way to rebuild and maintain trust with the people of this city.

Regards,

Anna

Sent from my iPhone
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